
 

Broughton Primary School Home Learning Grid  

P5 week beginning Monday 25th May 2020 

Literacy Numeracy / Maths Art 
L.I. – to check in with our mindset 
Morning Check In 
 
This week is Health Week AND We 
have our Virtual Sports Day. 
 
Let's focus on getting into a 
positive mindset before we start 
our Virtual Broughton Sports Day.  
 
How do you feel this morning? You 
can use the attached Wellbeing 
Check In Sheet to help you.  
 
 

 
 

Watch this maths video on using 
timetables and answer the 
questions at the end. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-
clips-video/maths-ks2-using-
timetables/zn2hy9q 

 
Maybe you can design a timetable 
of your day? Do you have a 
routine? How do you feel when 
you have a routine compared to 
when you don’t? 
 

 

Create your own mini tree! 
 
Materials: Small branch, blu tac, 
plasticine or dough, assorted 
collage materials. 
 
1. Look for a small tree branch with 

an interesting shape and smaller 
branches attached. 

2. Press your branch into a ball 
(roughly the size of a small 
orange) of blu tac, plasticine or 
firm dough made with flour and 
water. 

3. Decorate the branches with 
materials of your choice e.g. 
small leaves, small flowers, pom 
poms, pipe cleaners, wool, string, 
stickers, buttons, ribbons. 

 

Health & Well-being 

L.I. – to build resilience 
Have a Goal 
 
Make a list of things that you 
couldn’t do when you were born 
that, through practise, you can do 
now.  
 
What would you 
still like to learn 
to do? 
 

L.I. - to be kind 
National Mental Health Week  
 
It’s National Mental Health Week 
this week and the theme is 
kindness, either being kind to 
others or yourself. 
 
Think of something kind you can do 
for someone in your family. It 
might be helping with a household 
chore, making a thank you card or 
just giving someone a hug. 
 

L.I. – to practise self-reflection 
A Self Portrait 
 
What is your favourite sport? Draw 
a picture of yourself performing 
that sport. 
 
Add words of what skills and 
qualities you need to have to be 
successful at this sport. 
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